BARROW  PRIMARY  SCHOOL

Telephone:  01254 822338

Fax & Answer Machine:  01254 822408
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www.barrow.lancs.sch.uk
24th November, 2016
Dear Parent

CHILDREN IN NEED

A big thank you to all the children for taking part in ‘The Big Spotacular’ for Children in Need day last Friday.  We raised a fantastic £155.51 for the charity.
PARENTS’ EVENING – MONDAY 28th NOVEMBER

Please note that this year’s parents’ evening is on Monday 28th November.  All appointment bookings should be completed on-line via the text message link sent on Monday evening.
CHRISTMAS LUNCH – WEDNESDAY 21st DECEMBER
Christmas lunch will be served in school on Wednesday 21st December.  All children who have a school meal will be served this.  If your child has packed lunches, but would like to have a school Christmas lunch, please complete the order form which was sent out on Tuesday and return it to the school with your payment, if applicable, by Thursday 1st December.  Children in KS1 receive free school meals under the government’s initiative scheme.
RECEPTION CLASS ADMISSIONS SEPTEMBER 2017
Just a reminder that the deadline for Reception admission applications for September 2017 is 15th January 2017.
HOLIDAY LIST
Please find overleaf the dates for 2017/2018, as agreed by the governing body.  These dates are displayed on the school website and spare copies are always available from the letter rack by the office window.  
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